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The Police Board will acknowledge  separation of the following members with no disability at time of separation from the
Maricopa Police Department:

a. Garrick Ward, Police Officer, effective 12/27/2018 - voluntary separation. No eligible for
retirement. No disability reported.

b. Jeffrey Brooks, Police Officer, effective 06/02/2018 - voluntary separation. No disability reported

Discussion and Action.
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